
 

                      Equipment Theft Alert 
Tennessee John Deere Tractor 
The below pictured John Deere Tractor was taken from Hwy 58 in Harrison, Tennessee on January 7th, 
2019. A witness observed the tractor driving down Hunter Road, and last seen going toward Mahan Gap 
from Ooltewah-Georgetown Road. 

Please forward this alert to anyone that may encounter the equipment, and investigators working on similar 
thefts. A reward may be offered for the recovery of the machine. 

Chattanooga Police report: 19-002309 
Contact: Chattanooga PD Detective Cooper 423-421-4746, THP Trooper Collins 423-298-5765 
Machine Details 
John Deere 7420 Tractor with Loader 
Tractor Product Identification Number: RW7420R032103 
Loader Serial Number: W00741D008603 
 
The image at right is the 
actual stolen machine. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The below image 
illustrates the Tractor 
PIN plate location on the 
front right frame on a 
similar model 7420. 

 
 

Law Enforcement - For access to NER's equipment 
ownership registration and theft records, and for 
machine identification assistance, call NICB: 800-447-
6282. For online access, see For online access, click 
"Log in" at www.ner.net 

Industry – Report suspicious activity involving 
equipment – Dial 911 

Register to receive NER’s email alerts at: 
www.ner.net/theft-alerts.html 
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